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HERBERT S . HOLT. 

MONTREAL . 

CABLE ADDRES S, H E RBHOLT. 

18th September 1934 

Dear Dr Penfield, 

Replying to your letter of the 15th, as 

you no doubt know by. this time, I have no wish to appear in 

the limelight, but I am very pleased to comply with your 

request that one of the two public 'wards on the third floor 

be named "The Sir Herbert Holt Ward", and I am very grateful 

for your kindly thought of naming the ward after me. 

With kind regards, 

Yours veIT since~e)J ~ ~ /' 
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Dr Wilder Penfield, 
Montre~ Neurological Institatti, 
3801 University Street, 
M 0 n t rea 1 


